
Here are some links to useful websites which contain information about how to keep 

your children safe online during this unprecedented time and how/where to report 

any safeguarding issues that may arise during remote online learning. Simply click on 

each image to take you directly to the corresponding website.  If you require any 

further advice, please contact your child’s class teacher via SeeSaw.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NSPCC have updated their website with some useful links, 

guidance and information to help support you with remote 

learning from home and online safety. Please click on the picture 

below to be taken directly to the updated page. 

 

 

 

ThinkuKnow is a website that links with CEOP.  It provides age 

appropriate advice and support for children and parents and hosts 

some thought provoking cartoons and animations for children 

 

 

 

The CEOP – Child Exploitation and Online Protection website is an 

asset of the National Crime Agency’s CEOP Command. The CEOP 

Command works to protect children from the harm of sexual 

abuse and exploitation both online and offline. You will find 

information on this site of how, when and where to report any 

online issues.  

 

 

 

There are some useful App/Game safety tips on the Online Safety 

section of the school website. These are updated when The 

National Online safety (NOS) team release them.  

 

 

 

alk about the importance of staying safe online and how to do so 

 

 

 

xplore the online world together and allow your children to explain their 

online interests to you 

 

 

gree rules about what is ok and what is not 

 

anage your family’s settings and controls  

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/coronavirus-advice-suppport-children-families-parents/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/
https://www.pinewood.notts.sch.uk/useful-appgame-information/

